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New FO! req uest - further information 
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Sam, 

This clarifies the information which Mrs Mackenzie has req uested in her earlier email which I’ve put in the FOI inbox. 
When you acknowledge her request please can you let let her know that any future req uests for information should 
be addressed to our team. 

Many thanks 

Information Access Officer 

Code A 

From: Gillian Mackenzie ~ Code A 
Sen.t:,_:,_._2.1,_._A_,u_gust 2012 15:13 
To:i 
c=i    Code A 
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Your very prompt reply is much appreciated - no I did not receive your e mail before. Under the F.O.I can I now 
request sight of the Haslar staff Statements and the missing statements from Nurse Brewer- one of four pages and 

one of three pages in addition to the Statement from care Worker Linda Baldochino. I hope I do not have to start all 

over again from scratch. Gillian M Mackenzie PS To whom do I address future e mails on this subject-you or 


